A note from your editor:

| hope you all had a
wonderful holiday
surrounded in love. |
missed you all at what
looked like another very
fun holiday party.

Here’s a photo of me with
my new boyfriend in
Innsbruck, Austria. | had
to leave him behind sadly.
Better to have loved and
lost...

Enjoy your WAVE




December Speakers:

December 19
Casey Davis, Executive
Director of Edmonds
Food Bank, was thrilled
to accept three checks
from our very generous
members.

December b5
Deana Knudsen
(pictured) and Lisa
Edwards gave us an
update on how
Verdant serves the
community and what
program are planned
in 2024.
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Wishing you
all a very
happy and

healthy 2024




